

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Monday 30th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

I am delighted to inform you that during the early part of 2018 we are aiming to re-open the swimming pool. This has been made possible because a local swimming teaching company called 'Get in the Swim' has provided the funds to complete the improvement works required. We have been working with 'Get in the Swim', the Local Authority and solicitors for the past six months and we are now in a position to let you all know this exciting news. We are extremely grateful to 'Get in the Swim' and look forward to a long and successful relationship with them. Work started during the half term holiday and will continue during the second half of the autumn term.



I will update you all on the progress of the works during the autumn term and when we intend to open the pool. The photo above was taken last week after the soil and sand was removed from the pool.

Many Thanks

Mr Joseph Figg Executive Headteacher